From: Jarrad Murray_
Sent: 05 July 2021 1s:

To: Planning Planning

Subject: [2021/213/P] 24 Grafton Terrace

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you (o verily vour password elc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

FAO: Elaine Quigley

1 am writing to opposc planning permission for the above property. My grounds for opposition arc as follows:

s The design and height of the roof in-fill will block the existing view of central London we enjoy from our roof
terrace.

s The impact this will have on the enjoyment of our own space will be significant.

e A significant loss of privacy will result from being overlooked from proposed windows in the design.

« Significant work is already happening on the property before planning has been granted.

« Construction noise from the building works is already extending beyond allowable work hours.

Thank you,

Jarrad Murray
11 Malden Place
Camden

NW5 4JL



